
Rio de Janeiro, 27 January 1949 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

R.R.D. Ng 2, 

Walnutport, Pa. 

U.S.A. 

Dear Sir, 

We are very grateful for your letter and also proud 
to know that our long -wave Radio -Station was heard in. your country. 
Since we started a few ye:rs ago we have been trying to achieve 
the highest standards not only on sound but also on program's qua- 
lity. 

We hope to be so useful to you someday as you were 
to us in sending your records of uur Radio -signals. In case you 
ever appear in Rio, please, come to visit us, 

With my "abracoe cordiale" 

V.12:A.A/ 

RAUL NOGU RA DB SX 

Director of Broadcasting 

Ne/ 


